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Cameron Wood

From: Robin Schulz [robin@nimbusgroup.co.nz]
Sent: Friday, 18 June 2010 3:08 p.m.

To: Submissions; David Pedley

Cc: colesz@ihug.co.nz; alfeld.family@xtra.co.nz
Subject: Re:Submissions on PC7 re Nimbus Group

To Selwyn District Council

We hereby withdraw clause 4(a) in respect of our submission to PC 7 (5638,100416004)dated 13 April 2010.
Please confirm receipt of email,hard copy is posted today

Nimbus Group

pp R.A.Schulz



